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Dear Parent/Carer,                       9th September 2025 
 
As pupils have now returned to school from the summer break, I wanted to remind you about the online revision 
platform and app called Tassomai, which all pupils in Y10 and Y11 have access to. This is a fantastic resource to 
help with revision for English, Maths, Science and Modern Foreign Languages. Tassomai aims to helps pupils 
develop subject knowledge and focuses upon retrieval practice. 
 
Tassomai is part of pupils’ weekly homework. We will have a workshop on Tassomai for Y10 parents/carers as 
part of our ‘Welcome to GCSE’ evening on Thursday 2nd October 2025 where there will be an opportunity for you 
to see how it works and ask any questions.  
 

You will shortly receive another request from Wonde to 
connect with Tassomai. If you accept this request, you are 
giving Tassomai permission to access your email address. In 
doing so, you will receive a weekly progress report each 
Monday morning. Please see the example on the left. 
 
Each week, you will receive an email that gives you access to 
your own personalised parent dashboard, where you can 
monitor your child’s usage and activity on Tassomai. You can 
also see their recommended resources and their “Trees”. 
The Tree is a visual depiction of your child’s usage. The 
leaves indicate a particular topic, the size of the leaf 
indicates how much time your child has spent on that topic. 
The colour of the leaf indicates how much they have 
understood. A green leaf therefore indicates secure 
knowledge, whilst an amber or red leaf illustrates an area of 
focus for your child. 
 
Pupils will be set a specific target to reach each week by each 
subject – this will form part of their homework (e.g. in 
Science, pupils must complete 100% of their weekly goal or 
spend 30 minutes on science quizzes, whichever is first).  
 
We hope that you sign up to receive the progress reports, 
please talk to your child about the Tassomai app and ask 
them to show you how it works. Pupil feedback from other 
year groups has been overwhelmingly positive. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in 
touch with the school. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 

 Miss C. Maguiness 

https://www.tassomai.com/blog-content/2020/8/3/tassomai-wonde-

